Rosemellin School Newsletter

Friday 17th November 2023
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¥ Curious 7o MaKe a differonce..

SCHOOL CONTACTS Dinners: (www.parentpay.com)

Phone: 01209 712313 / Text: 07786207779 Autumn/winter menu week 1

BEAMS OF THE WEEK

FISTRAL— Amie W-P for being a hard working member of our class
and always trying her best

— Phoebe for being such an active learner this week
IORNA— Rosie for always working hard

— Ezmay for always working hard and being curious, active,
and evolutionary

reddie for always being reflective
:10):41;1)"I=0):i— Caja for being an active learner
oseph V for his enthusiasm and hard work in class

SWANPOOL P for his enthusiasm, effort and participation

POLZEATH ing an active and enthusiastic learner

edible work in English. Bobbie has
eally understands what she is

PERRANUTHNOE king quietly and sensibly
his geography learning

KYNANCE e and for helping his

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays
Friday 9th February—Inset day (School closed to children)

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children)




Starfish

I made a difference!

CRANTOCK "Rock Star" —

FISTRAL “"Moana" —

LAMORNA "“Sparkles” -

MAENPORTH “Ocean" -

GODREVY "Ocean” -
PORTHMEOR “Suzie" -

PORTHCURNO “Caroline" -

SWANPOOL "Swimmy" -
CADGWITH "Patrick” -
POLZEATH “Jeffrey"” -

HARLYN "“Patrick" -

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla" -
GWENVOR "Patrick" —

KYNANCE "“Oceana"” -




It is very important that we have the correct contact details
for parents/ carers. We need to have a minimum of 3
contacts per child please.

If you have moved house or changed your number please
contact the office to let us know either by text, class dojo or
email. Thank you.

Rosemellin

Primary School

786207779

mellinsecretary@croftymat.org

)Oojo:
mellin School Office

https://rosemellin.croftymat.org/

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO Parentpay

BE PAID ONLINE

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is
topped up with credit at the beginning of the week.
We can send you a reminder password or print a

barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred.
If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them
with a packed lunch. ‘
HOW IT WORKS: '

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at

registration time. '
When they collect it from the canteen they will be
marked off on the dinner list.
The office will deduct £2.65 from their account.
If you have any questions regarding school money
please contact the office.




NO PARKING PLEASE CAN PARENTS REFRAIN FROM
PARKING OR TURNING AROUND IN THE
ACCESS ROAD OR
IN THE STAFF CAR PARK LEADING TO
THE MAIN RECEPTION, THIS IS STAFF
ONLY PARKING
AND UNFORTUNATELY STAFF ARE
FINDING IT DIFFICULT TO PARK WHICH
ULTIMATELY WILL DELAY

THEM BEING IN CLASS TO LOOK AFTER
THANK YOU YOUR CHILD.

FOOD BRNK
VOUCHERS

MISS ANDERSON A DOJO MESSAGE

HTTPS://TRANSFORMATIONCPR.ORG/CPR-FOODBANK/HOW-DO-I-GET-A-
FOODBANK-VOUCHER/

TRANSFORMATION CPR OFFICE (MANNED
MONDAY TO THURSDAY 8.30AM-12PM)
01209 719415
CAMBORNE, POOL, ILLOGAN, REDRUTH
FOODBANK

TEL: 01209 714592 : X
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p set up and clean dotinid

ROSEMELLIN
PTFA

GHRISTMAS FAYRE

We have lots of great ideas, fun games for the
children to play, prizes to win, but we can’t do it
without the Rosemellin Community

ROSEMELLIN SCHOOL 8TH
DECEMBER 2:30-6:30

We are also looking for
donations for the Fayre in the
way of Business donations,
either of a monetary value
for us to buy prizes or to
donate vouchers to the
businesses services they
provide.

As ever we also need Teddy
bears for our Teddy Tombola,
please ensure they are clean
and safe to be passed on as
prizes though. Thank you.

Thank you to all who
attended the AGM, if
anyone would like a copy
of the minutes please
contact the PTFA

Rosemellinptfa@gmail.com

Volunteers and Stall
holders are required for
our Annual Christmas
Fayre, please contact us on
our Facebook page or
email us to express an
interest.

 Drinks & muck
ROSEMELLIN '
PTFA

GHRISTMHS

Uendors wanted, £10 stall fee, to be paid by 3rd
dec. Fee non refundable.

ROSEMELLIN SCHOOL 8TH
DECEMBER 3:30-5:30



mailto:Rosemellinptfa@gmail.com

& Netball Tournament

Rosemellin Netball Team

Jessica
Henry
Oliver
Evelyn
Daisy

Lillie G

Elsie

Ak

6QII

We came 3rd in the tournament!

4 Rosemellin—Roskear
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Weeth—Rosemellin
Porthreath—Rosemellin
Rosemellin—Treloweth

Rosemellin—Pencoys

0
10
3

9

2




Cbmwall Family
‘Wellbeing

‘fFair @

FEATURING

MOUNT PLEASANT ECO PARK,
PORTHTOWAN TR4 8HL

IN COLLABORATION WITH:

CONSCIOUS &
& CALM uveérs




Miss Sargent’s Message

This week has seen a great start and end to the week with lots of fun bits in between.

| Odd Sock Day

On Monday we wore odd socks to school to raise awareness that it is ok to be
different and that we shouldn’t tolerate bullying. This is something we talk about a lot
at Rosemellin but it is always good to have a themed day where we really focus on an
area that is so important to us. During our weekly Picture News assemblies, we also
look at Protected Characteristics. There are nine of them: age, disability, gender
reassignment, marriage and civil partnership, pregnancy and maternity, race, religion
or belief, sex, and sexual orientation. As a school, we have an obligation to promote equality and tackle
discrimination based on these characteristics.

Children in Need

The school is full of children wearing spots today in support of Children in Need. We have been
overwhelmed with the fantastic response to our fundraising for an extremely worthy cause. Thank you to
Mrs Jones (teaching assistant) and our school council for organising this event. Those children who had an
active fundraising account will be awarded a medal once we have received them in school. ‘;ﬂ}-”“\
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Culdrose Cinema Trip

Unfortunately, we had to cancel our trip to Culdrose Military Base for our annual cinema trip. The increase
in the cost of coach hire (which would have been £2000) meant that we did not receive enough donations
to make this feasible. We always try our best to make events and trips as cheap as we possibly can but
sadly, we weren’t able to fund the rest of this. Each class will have a movie afternoon where they can bring
an Oodie, Onesie and we will provide the popcorn. Thank you for your understanding with this.

| hope you all have a wonderful weekend.

Kind regards.




